
 

 

Events in School 

 

Thank you for coming to join us for our first Stay and Read 

session this term. It was lovely to see so many families  

promoting reading with your children. Our next session is 

booked for Wednesday 24th January at 8:45am. 

 

Class Assemblies start next week. Please feel free to come 

straight into the hall at 8:45am for a cuppa before the  

children come in to start their assembly at 9am. 

10th November 2023 

Mrs Verney-Davies 

Acting Headteacher 

 In The News 

Upcoming Dates: 

13th Nov: Anti-bullying Week 

15th Nov: Oak Class Assembly 

17th Nov: Children in Need  

22nd Nov: Rowan Class Assembly 

30th Nov: Flu Vaccines (session 2) 

 

Parking Around School 

 

Since the weather has become colder and wetter, both we 

and the Police have had a number of complaints about 

cars being parked inconsiderately at drop off and pick up 

times. Our school neighbours have access rights to their 

properties and, should you park unlawfully, you may be  

reported and receive a fine.  

 

Poor parking could also result in emergency  

vehicles being unable to access the school site. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Staffing 

We are very pleased to  

welcome Mrs Deborah Adams 

to our Preschool Team as  

Deputy Manager. Mrs Adams 

has many years’ experience 

working with both nursery and 

primary aged children, and is a 

fantastic addition to our  

experienced team. 

Mrs Lisa Jackson starts with us 

next week as an LSA. Mrs  

Jackson will be supporting  

learning in both Birch and Ash. 

Office Hours Reminder 

The school office is open from 8:30am until 4:00pm each 

day. Outside of these hours please email: 

office@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk or leave a message via 

phone on 01480 466919. 

What’s On Locally 


